
SATs at Washington Township High School 
Saturday, June 3, 2023 

 

Here are a few reminders for students taking the SATs on Saturday, June 3, at Washington Township High 
School: 

• Students must have a physical Photo ID! (A photo of the ID on a phone will not be accepted) 
o Acceptable photo IDs include: 

 School ID (from 2020-21 to 2022-2023 school years) 
 Government Issued Photo IDs such as: 

 Passport 
 Driver's License 
 Expired Government Issued Photo IDs will be accepted if they have expired 

within 1 year of the test date 
 

• Students are allowed to bring snacks and water bottles but must leave the testing room to eat or 
drink. 

 
• Students should bring their own number 2 pencils and CALCULATOR (testing staff will not have any 

to distribute)! 
 

• Check-In begins at 7:30am- Students will be directed to the 11/12 cafeteria for check in. Students 
arriving after 7:50 may not be admitted if all check-ins have concluded.  

• Students should be dressed appropriately for weather conditions and varying room 
temperatures. To maintain social distancing, students may be asked to wait outside- we will 
only admit 20-30 students at a time. 

 
• Questions regarding Washington Township High School can be sent to ssimpson@wtps.org. Questions 

regarding anything related to the SAT itself must be made to the college board.  
 

• Face Masks are now optional at Washington Township High School.  
 

• All students will need to agree to the following three statements at arrival. No student should attend 
the SATs if on a quarantine with their school. Contact the SATs to reschedule if so. 

• You do not have covid-19 or reason to believe you have covid-19. Symptoms of covid-19 include 
cough, fever, chills, muscle pain, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, sore throat, new 
loss of taste or smell.  

• You agree to follow the health and safety guidelines in place at this test site as instructed by 
testing staff.  

• By entering the testing room, you’re accepting the risk of covid-19 exposure. While we have 
taken measures to help create a safe environment, unfortunately it isn’t possible to remove all 
risk. 
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